



Moden Primary School Newsletter

Woden pupils have continued to make us extremely proud of their commitment and achievement this half term both in and outside of the classroom. Their outstanding behaviour and engagement has been recognised during all recent visits. They have also enjoyed taking part in themed days and workshops and are now excited to take their learning outside the classroom when visiting many places in the coming weeks.

Mrs 5 Walmsley - Headteacher
News and Information
Covid Precautions - Updated

We are grateful for your continuing support in remaining vigilant and testing your child with an LFT test if they have any symptoms of illness. Please remember to inform us of the result by emailing: enquiries@wodenprimary.org

If your child tests positive for COVID then please test them on day 5 and 6. If both of these tests are negative they can return to school on day 7.

World Book Day

World Book Day will be taking place on Friday 4th March and children will be asked to dress up as their favourite book character for this annual, fun event. A story teller will also visit on this day.

Half Term

We would like to wish you a safe and happy half term holiday. The school will break up for half term on Friday 18th February and the children will return to school on Monday 28th February.

Before & After School Club

Before School Club can be booked through Pay360 and runs from 8am. We have limited spaces for this club so please ensure you have booked your child a space before dropping them off. The cost of this service is £1.50 a session.

After-School Club can be booked through Pay360 if needed and runs until 4.30pm. If your child is regularly not collected on time, they may be placed in this club and you will be charged £3.50.

Parents Meetings

Thank you to all parents who arranged a meeting. I hope you found it beneficial

Woden Attendance

Please ensure your child attends school **regularly**, and **on time**, unless ill. The Government's attendance target is still at least 96%. Please contact our school Attendance Lead (Miss Everett) if you require any further information.

Any absences <u>must</u> be reported to the <u>school office</u>. (Tel: 01902 558880)

TO REPORT COVID RESULTS, PLEASE EMAIL: enquiries@wodenprimary.org



Woden Primary School Newsletter

Homework / Remote Learning

Could we remind parents that children have access to online learning at home via our school website. Parents can also help by encouraging their child to learn their times tables at home and also by listening to their child read the book which they bring home each week.

If your child is isolating due to covid and is well enough to complete work, please contact their class teacher through Class Dojo or email to get this set up.

All home learning resources can be found here: https://www.wodenprimary.org/home-learning-homepage/

School Uniform Donations

We know children grow very quickly and uniform is often still in excellent condition when they have outgrown it. If you have any Woden uniform you no longer need, could we ask that you donate this to school to support other families in need please. Any donations, please ensure are washed and brought to the school office. Thank you so much.

IMPORTANT DATES FOR SPRING TERM

Term: Tuesday 4th January - Friday 8th April 2022

18th Feb – Y5/6 girls football tournament (Aldersley)

Half term Monday 21st February – Friday 25th February 2022

4th Mar- World Book Day

9th Mar- Reception to Lower Drayton Farm

11th Mar – Y5 Viking day

18th Mar – Comic Relief / Red Nose day

4th Apr – Y4 visit to Cadbury World

INSET DAY: 25th April 2022

Children return for Summer term: Tuesday 26th April